
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

  

     

     

           
               
      
                                           

       

    

 

 
 

      
   

 
 

        
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
    

 

 
 

Statewide Email 

DATE: October 2, 2020 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor, Career and Adult Education 

TO: District Adult Education Directors 
District Technical College Directors 
District Career and Technical Education Directors 

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org 

SUBJECT: 2020-21 District Workforce Education Summary 

Colleagues: 

The 2020-21 District Workforce Education Summary has been completed and posted on the 
Division’s website at the following link: 
http://fldoe.org/academics/career-adult-edu/state-funding-districts/funding-reports-
workload.stml 

Should you have any questions, please contact Tara Goodman at Tara.Goodman@fldoe.org or 
850-245-9001. 

Regards, 

Henry 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor 
Florida Department of Education 
Division of Career, Technical, and Adult Education 
325 West Gaines Street │ Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Office: (850) 245-5071 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 

www.fldoe.org 
325 W. Gaines Street  |  Tallahassee, FL 32399-0400 |  850-245-0505 
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